
 

 

Panasonic Industry Co.,Ltd. 

Electromechanical Control Business Division 

 
14 July 2022 

Notification of change of the materials for DK/DY relay 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We would like to extend our sincere gratitude to you for your continued support. 

 

First of all, we would like to express our sincere appreciation for your continued patronage 

of our Panasonic products. 

 

As for DK/DY Relay that you are currently using, we would like to inform you that we will 

change the materials of DK/DY relay as follows: 

We would appreciate your understanding and support for this change. 

 

Target product 

DK relay： 

Part No/Product no :AW3xxx, AW3xxxF 

Product no : DKxxxx 

DY relay： 

Part no：ADYxxxxx 

 

Change point 

 

 

Reason of change materials 

Discontinuation and unification of card molding materials 

 

Schedule 

Started sequentially from September,2023 production 

 



 

Sample support 

If you need sample, please contact the person in charge regarding the requested quantity. 

 

  

Sincerely yours. 

 


